
 

 WIRRAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL FOR BOYS 

YEAR 5 VIRTUAL OPEN EVENT 

Monday May 10th at 18.30 
 

We would like to take the opportunity to invite all parents/carers of boys in Year 5 to take 

part in our Virtual Open Event at Wirral Grammar School for Boys. The event will take place 

online and will offer an insight into life at our school, including some of the fantastic 

opportunities on offer to our students.  

At Wirral Grammar School for Boys our combination of core values, educational excellence 

and caring, committed staff provides an enriching environment in which to learn. We 

believe that school should provide an energising and transformational experience. Our 

standards are high we and encourage all students to have the belief to achieve success in 

whatever they do. Our students are challenged to think independently through access to 

a broad curriculum that is responsive to global challenges.   

Wirral Grammar School for Boys is located in Bebington with excellent rail and dedicated 

bus services across the Wirral, Cheshire and Liverpool areas.  

Wirral Grammar School for Boys remains community-centred and inclusive. We believe 

that academically minded and talented students, regardless of their backgrounds, should 

have equal opportunities to benefit from a grammar school education. 

We are at an exciting point in the school’s history; you can help to create our future. 

Book your place on our Year 5 Virtual Open Event by visiting https://forms.office.com/r/f8DW4wGSDi 

or using the QR code above. 

https://forms.office.com/r/f8DW4wGSDi

